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Good Afternoon,
Here are the most recent updates as of the afternoon of Wednesday, April 29th:
What we're working on now:

Government

Today the NLDA had our weekly meeting with Government and we received
good news regarding the emergency teledentistry code for MCP patients. They
have let us know that the code is being approved and will be retroactive from
March 18th. This will be a brand new code and will only be available during the

pandemic.

NLDA AGM
Our AGM is scheduled to be hosted on Thursday, June 4th at 6:00pm (NDT).
This year's AGM will be held virtually through Zoom.

NLDA Webinars
Thank you to all who joined us for our second weekly webinar and thank you to

our guest speaker, Denis Mahoney!



Next weeks webinar will be a Q & A. If you'd like to attend you must RSVP via

email to amanda.nlda@nfld.net.

Media Updates

* CBC NL - Premier says reopening plan coming Thursday, as N.L. reports
zero new COVID-19 cases
https://www.cbc.ca/news/canada/newfoundland-labrador/newfoundland-
labrador-covid19-update-april-29-1.5548818

Our next update will be Thursday afternoon, April 30th. We will continue to

keep you updated.

Kind Regards,

Amanda Squires on behalf of Dr. Paul Hurley, President of the NLDA

If you have any questions you can contact myself, the Manager of

Communications and Members Relations with the NLDA, via email
Amanda.nlda@nfld.net or phone: 709-685-4420.
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